
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Children’s author Kevin Kurtz will be visiting us April 25, 2018 to meet our students and inspire 
them to read, write, and explore the natural world. If you would like to purchase a signed, 
personalized copy of any of his books to help your child remember meeting the author: 

 
1. Complete this form. If you are ordering for multiple children, please note at the bottom 

which name(s) to sign each book to.  
 

2. Return this completed order form by April 10, 2018. 

 
Student’s name________________________________________________ 

 
Student’s Teacher____________________________________________ 
 

 
To learn more about each of Kevin’s books, including his free eBooks, visit 

www.kevkurtz.com 

 
Next to each book you wish to order, use the “#” columns to identify whether you want 
a paperback or hardcover copy (or copies) of that book.  
 
Book title Hardcover 

 
# Paperback # Please sign the book to 

A Day in the Salt Marsh $14.00  $8.00   

A Day in the Deep $14.00  $8.00   

A Day on the Mountain $14.00  $8.00   

Sharks and Dolphins $14.00  $8.00   

Living Things and Nonliving Things 
Excellent for K 

$14.00  $8.00   

What Makes Sports Gear Safer? $16.00  N/A   

 
Total Amount Enclosed:   $ __________________________ 

 

Make checks payable to Birch Grove Primary School and write the student’s name in the 
memo line. Exact change only if you pay in cash! Students will receive their books during 
Kevin’s visit. 
 
Please clearly print here the name(s) of the person(s) you want each book to be 
personally inscribed to. If you would prefer just a signature without a personalized 
inscription, indicate that as well. 


